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News 8 – 5.11.21 

Parent—teacher meetings: end of November 

Please look out for a letter on Monday detailing our  parent—teacher 
conversations. It will contain the online booking system and code you 

will need. 

I had really hoped that we could put in place meetings in person this 
term—to enable you to meet the teachers and see your child’s work. 
However, following our case this week, and advice from the LA and 

Public Health, we really can’t do this. We will arrange for your child to 
upload some pieces of work that they are proud of, so you can see 
these and talk about them at home. We will pray for some kind of 

COVID stability by the Spring.                                                                         
It is possible we may have to implement more COVID measures in the 

coming weeks. As ever—I will keep you informed. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 8th November Year 6 Height and Weight 

Monday 8th November Football match—round 2 Y5/6 

Thursday 11th November Whole school—Flu immunisation 

Monday 15th November Year 6 Residential trip to Arthog 

Monday 22nd November Class 1 and Class 4 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Tuesday 23rd November Year 3/4 Gymnastics competition 

Wednesday 24th November Class 2 and Class 3 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Thursday 24th November Class 5 Parent—teacher telephone 
meetings 

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church 

Wednesday 15th December Classes 3,4,5 trip to the New Vic 
Theatre—Beauty and the Beast 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January Staff PD day in school 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

Class 1: Thomas S—being resilient 

 

  Class 2: Myanie A—being responsible 

 

 

  Class 3: Erin T—being resourceful 

 

 Class 4: Alice W—being resilient 

 

Class 5: Mollie C—being resilient 

What’s been happening this week? 

Class 3 have been          
celebrating Diwali with 

Mrs Patel this week. They 
looked at Diwa lamps and 

rangoli patterns with    
coloured rice. 

Class 4 have 
been looking 
at what they 
are grateful 

for... 

Art and Craft Club—a plea! 

If you have any spare plastic take away tubs with lids—could you please send in 
a few for KS1 art and craft club!! Mrs Johnson has a special activity planned 

with them!! 

Friends of High Ercall Primary School (FHEPS) 

Re-arranged date: Meeting Thursday 11th November via ZOOM at 
7.00pm. 

The code for the ZOOM meeting will be sent out via email on Monday. 

Fundraising aim: We are raising money to     
create a new sensory garden in the areas we 

cleared at the bottom of the playground.  

We want it to look fabulous by the spring! 

Please look out for more information 
next week about this project we will be 

supporting in the weeks up until      
Christmas. It is a Telford based project 

aimed at donating gifts for vulnerable children and adults.  

Our School Council 

Meet our school council. They will be 
meeting with Mrs Wallace each half 

term to talk about issues in school and 
how they can help with making deci-
sions about charities, the garden area 

and even keeping our school and    
children safe. They have lots of great   

ideas! 


